
 
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 
August 23, 2018 

P U B L I C  N O T I C E  
 

Closure of Princes Town Magistrates’ Court 
 

The public is hereby advised that further to the notice of Court closures of August 
22, 2018, occasioned by recent earthquakes, the Judiciary wishes to inform that 
the Princes Town Magistrates’ Court will remain closed until further notice.  
Please note the following: 
 

• Persons remanded with bail as fixed or who are in custody will have their 
matters adjourned to September 20, 2018 
 
• Matters in which persons have been remanded to the St Ann's Hospital 
will be adjourned to September 7, 2018 
 
• Domestic Violence matters will be adjourned to September 7, 2018 
 
• Urgent Domestic Violence applications should be made at the Court in 
San Fernando (The Madinah Building) 
 
• All other matters are adjourned to October 24, 2018 

 
The Judiciary thanks all stakeholders for their understanding. 
 

-END- 
 
 For further information, kindly contact: 

 
Carl Ansel Francis M.O.M 
Court Protocol and Information Manager 
Court Protocol and Information Unit 
Telephone: (Office) 223-1060 ext. 2415 
E-mail: cafrancis@ttlawcourts.org  

mailto:cafrancis@ttlawcourts.org

